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Hello, Cruiser Families! 

 

This has been a very eventful year. The ending of this school year was complicated, to 

say the least. While we were not able to share time with each other in person, let us 

celebrate all the accomplishments that our Cruisers have made while maintaining 

public health safety and social distancing.  

Now that the year is over, please take time this summer to reflect, refresh, rejuvenate, 

and refocus with your child as we plan for next year. Also, please encourage your 

student to look for summer job opportunities to hone their skill set.  

 

Also, we wanted to share with you information about important events coming up in 

the next few weeks at the high school. 

 

 

GMHS Summer School Information (June 15th - July 24th): 

The District is offering an online digital summer school program for GMHS students. There 

is no cost to participate in our online digital summer school program, nor are there any 

supplies or materials to purchase. The only thing needed will be access to the 

Internet. Students will work from home or elsewhere using District-provided Chromebook 

computers. Students will have access to complete coursework 24 hours a day, 7 days 

a week. They will complete their online lessons at their own pace, wherever and 

whenever they want. A teacher from the high school will monitor the student’s progress 

online and s/he will offer assistance to the students, as needed.  

 

Please remind your student to sign up for summer school if it is needed to make up 

credits to stay on track for graduation. If you have any question, contact Mr. Ryan 

Grashel, the coordinator for Summer School at Ryan.Grashel@gocruisers.org 

 

 

Information for Households with Children Eligible for Free/Reduced-Price Meals: 

Households with children eligible for free or reduced-price meals qualify for additional 

monetary assistance through the Electronic Benefit Transfer program (food stamps). 

Please check the email from Dr. Singh dated 6/4/2020 for flyers with detailed 

information.  

 

 

Final Grade Cards Available Through ProgressBook: 

High School students’ grade cards will be available online on Wednesday, June 17, 

2020. Grade cards will only be available through the parent/student accounts on 

ProgressBook. 

 

  

 



 

 

Work Permits and Transcripts: 

Ohio Law states that all employed minors between 14 and 18 years of age must have 

a work permit (age and schooling certificate). A new work permit is required each time 

the place of employment changes.  

 

Please download the Work Permit Application from the district website, read the 

instructions, and complete all the information before returning it to Groveport Madison 

High School, 4475 S. Hamilton Rd., Groveport, OH 43125. If you have any questions 

please contact Ms. Mary Conners either by email at mary.conners@gocruisers.org or 

phone number 614-836-4964. 

 

Also, you can request a transcript at https://www.gocruisers.org/TranscriptRequest.aspx, 

or contact Ms. Mary Conners either by email, at mary.conners@gocruisers.org, or by 

phone, at 614-836-4964. 

 

Finally, I wish you a wonderful summer. Stay safe and healthy. We look forward to 

seeing all of our students in August! 

 

As always, It is Great to Be a Cruiser! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jaivir Singh, Ph.D. 

Principal,  

Groveport Madison High School 
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